
         May 23, 2016 

Dear Parents,  

Here is our news! 

Beardsley Zoo Field Trip: We will be visiting the Beardsley Zoo on May 27th from 

10:15-1:30. (Rain date is June 3rd).  Thank you to all parents who have volunteered 

to chaperone the field trip.  Our chaperones will be receiving a list of the students 

that they will be responsible for on the self-guided tour, as well as additional 

information about the trip.  

Reading Homework for the month of June:  We will be sending home a reading 

log for you and your child to complete for the month of June.  Happy Reading! 

Writing Homework:  We are sending home a Realistic Fiction Graphic Organizer 

today for homework.  Please help your child plan out a new Realistic Fiction story 

for a special writing assignment tomorrow.  Thank you for your help with this. 

Gardening/Planting Help: Our gardening day was a huge success!  We planted 

arugula, basil and carrots!  We would like to thank all the parents who were able to 

help out that day! 

Memory Books: We have already started to receive some memory books and they 

look great!  The memories are due back no later than Friday May 27th, 2016. Please 

plan on working on at least one memory a night in order to get it done. Please be 

sure that all memories are positive and send a “bucket filling” message!   

Author’s Tea: Our annual Author’s Tea will take place on June 1st and 2nd at 11:15-

11:45.  If you have not let your child’s teacher know how many people will be 

attending, please do so at your earliest convenience.  Thank you for your help.   

End of the Year Party: Our end of the year party will be on Friday, June 10th at 

11:30. We will be having a slide show in the classroom at 11:30 and we will be having 

an outside picnic lunch on the playground at 12:00.  All are welcome to attend.  

Respectfully yours, 

Allison Cabezas 

Debra Jacobs 

Abigail Barzottini 


